WC 18" February 2024

Our Topic is
The Great Outdoors!

Next week, we will be learning about.....

Topic: Next week we will be reading the story Supertato! We will act out the story using vegetables and talk
about why he is a Superhero. We will focus on acting out the story using stick puppets, using lots of
expression.

Phonics: Next week we will read longer words and words ending in -ing. We will be reviewing the tricky
words ‘he, we, me, be, was, you, they, all.’

Maths: This week, the children will continue to explore the composition of numbers within 10, focusing on the
‘special case’ of when 2 equal parts combine to make a whole. The children will first use their skills of
comparison and identify when 2 sets are equal or NOT equal, previously explored in Week 15. They will see
a range of familiar representations including dice and fingers to explore the idea of 2 equal parts’, and then
find the whole by combining these parts. This week the children will continue to use their subitising skills, and
begin to ‘know’ the whole when they see 2 parts the same size for larger numbers within 10, as well as begin

to recall some doubles facts when an image or physical resource is not available to support them.

How you could help your child at home:
Enjoy listening to your child reading their phonics book with you at home and read for pleasure

with them as much as possible.

Practice writing some words that end in -ing. E.g. looking, marching, farming, zooming, chatting.

We would love for you and your child to get creative and make your own Super Veggie! See the
images below for inspirtation. Please bring them into school by Wednesday 20" March.

Reminders:
Easter Service: We will be walking to St Vigor’s church on Wednesday afternoon for our Easter
service.
Weather: As the weather is changing daily, please make sure that the children bring in the
appropriate clothing. We are encouraging families to bring in wellies and a waterproof coat every
day.
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